
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to the start of another exciting year at Rosherville. We have much to look 
forward to including watching our new school emerge on our brand-new site down on Cable 
Wharf. It has been wonderful to see you all again and meet all of our wonderful new children 
and parents. 

 

 

 

 

Forest School 

We will begin next week on a Friday for Morpurgo, Rauf and 
Zephaniah classes. Please ensure that children wear suitable old 
clothes and waterproof footwear for this.  

 
 
 
 
 
Swimming  

We will also start next week on Thursdays for Morpurgo and Rauf classes. Please ensure your 
child brings a coat as well as their swimming kit as we will walk to the swimming pool 
regardless of the weather.  

  

  

 

 



 

 

Clubs 

After school clubs will begin on Monday 16th September. Look out next week for the Arbor 
message asking you to sign up.  

Home Learning  

This term we have decided to set a different home learning activity. 

At Rosherville, we would like the children to achieve most of the '50 things to do before you 
leave Rosherville' which your child will bring home  

Some of these activities have already done through school (for example trips).  

We would now like friends and families to get involved and achieve these with the children. 

This is a great opportunity to have some fun with your child! 

Children can explain how they achieved the activity by: 

• Writing a poem 
• Drawing a picture of the activity 
• Writing a short recount 
• Print a picture 
• Or simply telling someone about it  

  

They can either bring this to school every Friday or on the last week of Term 1. We would like 
the children to complete two or three of the activities .  

We will then add this work to the website and celebrate these activities in school. 

Thank you for your continued support in enriching children's experiences. 

Have fun! 

 

 



 

 

 
Dates for your diary  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher  
 

 
 

Term 1 

Thursday 12th September  Swimming starts Year 5 and 6 

Friday 13th September  Forrest School starts Years 4,5 and 6 

Wednesday 2nd  October School Photos 

Tuesday 22nd October  Harvest Service St Mark’s 9.30am  


